ldhoffman1_@msn.com

From: Flavia

Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 9:09 PM
" To: LEAH HOFFMAN

Subject: Re: Kiwanis Scholarship

Leah,

That is a really great news! | will be there on the 26th for the meeting!

[ am deeply grateful to you for making the Colonel Mildred Imogene Butler Nursing Scholarship
possible. I was thrilled to learn of my selection for this honor, and I am deeply appreciative of
your support. By awarding me a Colonel Mildred Imogene Butler Nursing Scholarship you have
lightened my financial burden, which allows me to focus more on the most important aspect of
Nursing: learning how to take care of others.

Thank you again for your generosity and support. I promise you I will work very hard and in the
near future as a Registered Nurse give back to others.

Sincerely,

Flavia Nogueira Rodrigues



